
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
INCIDENT TYPE:  DATE/TIME REPORTED:  

Stolen Vehicle January 9, 2022 at 2155 hours 

INCIDENT NUMBER:  LOCATION:  

22BU000428 595 Shelburne Rd, Burlington 

INVESTIGATOR:  INVESTIGATOR CONTACT:  

Ofc. S. Caldieri (#403) (802) 540-2146 

AUTHOR:  APPROVED BY: 

Sgt. Michael Henry LT. A. Brownell 

SUSPECT:  AGE: SUSPECT ADDRESS: 

Unknown   

SUSPECT DISPOSITION:    

Seeking assistance from the Public with Identifying the female in the photo.  

 

NARRATIVE: 

 

On January 09, 2022 at approximately 2155 hours, Burlington Police responded to 595 

Shelburne Rd for a reported stolen vehicle.  

 

Officer arrived on scene and met with the victim who had left their keys in the vehicle by 

accident. The victim returned to the vehicle a short time later to find the vehicle missing. The 

victim’s cell phone, wallet, and significant amount of work equipment was inside the vehicle.  

 

On January 12, 2022, Essex Police Department located the vehicle in the area of 27 Susie Wilson 

Rd.  Surveillance footage was obtained from the Property Management which revealed an 

unknown female operating the vehicle on multiple occasions after the vehicle was reported 

stolen.  

 

The Burlington Police Department is asking the public’s help in identifying the female in the 

attached photo.  The Burlington Police Department also wants to remind the public to lock their 

vehicle and do not leave them unattended if the vehicle is left idling.  

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

The Burlington Police Department has seen a rise in stolen vehicles in 2021 and continues into 

2022. From January 1, 2021 to January 15, 2022, incident analysis generated report shows 168 

Stolen Vehicles reported to the Burlington Police Department.   In 2020, incident analysis 

generated report shows 77 Stolen Vehicles reported to the Burlington Police Department. In 

2019, incident analysis generated report shows 75 Stolen Vehicles reported to the Burlington 

Police Department.    

 

Anyone with information about this incident is asked to contact the Burlington Police 

Department at (802) 658-2704. 

 

Investigation is still pending and this is preliminary information being released and is subject 

to change pending new information or leads.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


